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NOVEMBER 11, 1957

01l AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
STATE OF COLORADO

1162 1/2 ELAT! STREET

DENVER, li COLORADO

DEAR MR ROGERS,

RELATIVE TO YOUR LETTER OF OCTOBER 29, 1957, WE HAVE
NEVER HAD A LEASE WITH MR, R. W. KRAMER, THEY ONLY
LEASE WE HAD WAS WITH LINCOLN OIL CO. AND THEY IN TURN
SUBLEASED TO KRAMER. WE ARE NOT HOLDING EITHER COMPANY
RESPONSIBLE FOR THE WELL STARTED ON OUR PROPERTY.

IF YOU HAVE A RELEASE FORM WE WILL BE HAPPY TO SIGN IT
IF THIS LETTER OF RELEASE 1S NOT SUFFICIENT.,
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WALTER E SCHATTINGER
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